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Friday, 5 July 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carers,  

Our school sends out a short survey for parents to complete, twice a year, so we can gather some 
feedback from you.  

Below is a link to our summer survey. We hope you take a few minutes to fill it out. We’ll provide 
you with a summary analysis when we return from the summer holidays.  

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/KH2HKV6 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ian Scotchbrook 

Head teacher 
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